
 

Year R – Summer Term 2 2019 – Homework Menu 

Read around it Practise it Design something 

Our topic this half term is ‘Superheroes’. 

Your task is to read and listen to books 

linked to Superheroes. For example: 

*Superduck 

*Elliot Jones: Midnight  

  Superhero 

*Supertato 

*Super Daisy 

         *George Save the World  
           by lunchtime 

Maths: 

*Counting and writing numbers 0-20 

*Matching quantity to number 

*One more/One less than a given number 

*Adding numbers to 10 – using objects 

*Subtracting from 10 – using objects 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy: 

*Practice letter sounds using the  

*RWInc cards 

*Play word reading games  

*Write your name 

*Practise your letter formation 

*Reading Common Exception Words  

*Spelling Common 

  Exception Words 

 
 

Design your own superhero: 

*What materials and media you want to 

use?  

*What steps you may need to take? 

*What colours you might choose? 

*What shapes might be on your hero’s 

costume? 

*What you might call your  

superhero?  

* Label all this on your design. 

Write about it  Make a project 

Can you write a story about your own 

superhero? Describe your superhero. 

Can you give your superhero a name ? 

What other characters will be in your story? 
                 Think about: 

                 *Saying your sentence before 

                    you write 
                 *The sounds you hear in 

                   each word 

                 *How to form the letters 
Extra Challenges:  

*Have you got spaces between each word? 

*Have you used capital letters correctly? 

*Have you used full stops correctly? 

Bring your idea to life and make your 

superhero. 

You could use:  

* Cardboard 
* Paint 

* Pencils 

* Clay 
* Play-doh 

* Plasticine 

* Boxes 
* Paper 

* Materials 

* Chalk 

A note to Parents/Carers, 
Over the course of this half-term please work with your child to complete as much of the above tasks as they can. Each activity has been 

designed by the class teachers to help, support, enhance and develop an aspect of the curriculum. We are very much looking forward to 

the ‘sharing’ date, where children can bring in their complete tasks to talk about, demonstrate and share their knowledge. 
 

PLEASE BRING BACK YOUR LEARNING ON MONDAY 15th July 2019 

 


